
Consumer Alert: Additional Hyundai and Kia Vehicles Recalled for Fire Risk 

Vehicle owners should park outside and away from structures until repaired 

March 23, 2023 | Washington, DC 

Hyundai Motor America and Kia America have issued recalls for more than 570,000 vehicles, urging 

owners to park their vehicles outside and away from homes and other structures until the recall is 

remedied. The affected vehicles are model years 2022-2023 Hyundai Santa Cruz, 2019-2023 Hyundai 

Santa Fe, 2021-2023 Santa Fe Hybrid, 2022-2023 Santa Fe Plug-in Hybrid, and 2022-2023 Kia Carnival. 

Until the free recall repair is completed, owners should continue to park their vehicles outdoors and 

away from other vehicles or buildings, even if the vehicle is turned off. 

An electrical short could potentially start a fire in the tow hitch harness module. Owners should contact 

their Hyundai or Kia dealership to schedule a FREE repair. 

This safety recall is a direct result of NHTSA’s monitoring of recall NHTSA 22V-633. 

Vehicle owners can visit NHTSA.gov/recalls or call NHTSA’s Vehicle Safety Hotline at 888-327-4236 and 

enter their 17-digit vehicle identification number to see if their vehicle is under recall. NHTSA also 

encourages everyone to download its SaferCar app to stay informed on current recalls. 
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